
NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The Maine Department of Inland Fisheries and Wildlife is conducting a 

competitive bid process for the Dry Mills Fish Hatchery Storage Barn at the 

Dry Mills Hatchery in Gray, Maine.  Bids will be remotely opened and read 

aloud by the Bureau of General Services or their designee at 2:00 p.m. on 

December 21, 2022. 

 

This project includes the necessary site preparation and complete 

construction of a 30’x70’ storage barn according to contract drawings and 

specifications. 

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities .  The pre-

bid meeting is mandatory for this project. 

https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities

